
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
TOWN OF STUYVESANT 

PLANNING BOARD 
STUYVESANT TOWN HALL, 5 SUNSET DRIVE 

STUYVESANT, NY 12173 
December 28, 2020 at 7:00PM 

 
Notice is hereby given that a The Town of Stuyvesant Planning Board will hold a 
public hearing scheduled for 7 PM Monday September 28, 2020 in regards to the 
application of C + M Farms, ID 22-1-6.3, presented on behalf of land surveyor 
Peter Van Alstyne. This hearing will be held at the Stuyvesant Town Hall. Masks 
are required to enter the building. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tana Williams 
Secretary to the Planning Board 


